
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 July 2017 

 

Dear PPG Member 

Due to many changes within the surgery over the last few months, the surgery has decided to suspend PPG meetings until 
further notice. 
 
Lockfield Surgery would like to thank you all for your help and support for the past few years. 
 
We will keep you all informed of any future developments 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Lockfield Surgery 
 

 

Lockfield  Surgery  

 

 

 

Holding the key to  

patient Health and Wellbeing. 
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